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#ArncliffeMatters 
Arncliffe Public School Newsletter Term 4 | Week 9| 2024 

Student Reports: 

All student reports will be emailed to parents 

on Monday 16th December 

Dates for your diary: 
16th – Picnic Day 3-6 Manhattan Superbowl 
16th – Picnic day K-2  
17th – Musical Showcase 9.15am 
18th – Last Day of Term for Students 

 
February 2025   
6th - All students return to school           

 
Staff Development Days 2025 
 
Term 1: Friday 31 January to Wednesday 5    
February (4 days) 
 

Term 2: Monday 28 April & Tuesday 29 April       
(2Days) 
 

Term 3: Monday 21 July (1 day) 
 

Term 4: Monday 13 October (1 day) 

        
                

               
 

                                             

 

Assembly Awards 

K Blue – Punpun B, Alessia D, Chimka G 

K Red – Marley D, Hussain T 

K Green – Maryam K, Lurjrelyc S 

1/2 Blue – Iveel T, James P, Khiimori E 

1/2 Green – Israa T, Steve D, Putra A 

1/2 Orange – Aaron C, Soyombo L, Alejandra P O 

1/2 Red - Keith T, Levi L 

1/2 Purple - Owen W, Mahdi S 

3/4 Blue – Stan B, Jack P, Bianca M-I 

3/4 Green – Ali A, Jericho F, Maddox S, George T 

3/4 Orange – Katrina C, Jaffar H, Zahraa M 

3/4 Purple – Sodoo B E, Azu C, William S, Elise B 

3/4 Red – Billy B, Maya R, Hendrix E, Sondor M O 

5/6 Blue – Amir M, Stuart C, Aiya P-M 

5/6 Green – Emma S, Adam K, Zaynab S 

5/6 Orange –Muhammad F, Crystal P, Cosmo C,          
Ray Hana S 

5/6 Red – Tuguldur B-E, Venice L, Chinbold E 

Silver Award 

Shivan B, Keith T, Isabella P-T, Michael H, Yoon W,  
Lui G, Kayden L, Aiden C, Adelyn B, Faizaan M, Mona 
S, Violet C, Layla F, Zak F, Khulan B, Andre G, Sami M, 
Tsegtsbayar S,  Hussein I, Nandin O, Alexia P 

Gold Award 

Hudson A, Minh T N, Piper S, Mona S, Zaak K, Khulan B 
Chinbold E, Hussein I  

 

Lost Property  
Has your child lost any clothing items.  Please check the 
staffroom veranda for all lost property. 

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the 
final newsletter 

for 2024 
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Happy Holidays from the Principal 
 

 

At the recent Presentation, I drew on the theme “Celebrate” and I have included a 

summary of my speech below: 

I would like to celebrate and acknowledge the professionalism and dedication of all 

our teaching staff, leadership team, office staff and school learning and support 

officers who all really care about our students. They show this through their 

relationships, lesson delivery and passion in their roles. 

It’s important to acknowledge and celebrate all our beautiful students seated here 

today. Thank you for your love of learning, pride in our school, nurturing of your 

friendships and commitment to self-improvement. 

Our school would not be the outstanding institution it is without the support and 

positivity of our parents. I would like to celebrate with you your contributions to 

Public Education and thank you for your ongoing support. 

My biggest hope is that we can celebrate a peaceful world. And I hope that this is 

realised for us all very soon. 

Today is a celebration of 2024 – not just for some of us, but for all of us. It is also 

time to celebrate Year 6 students who have experienced a fabulous education 

through their years at APS and it is now time for you to flourish as young adults. Be 

proud of who you are as we are of you and for you. 

I am immensely proud, humbled and privileged to be the Principal of Arncliffe Public 

School. I hope that 2025 will be another positive and exciting journey as we embrace 

and work towards the realisation of our school vision: “Arncliffe Public School is 

committed to fostering responsible, respectful and resilient learners in an inclusive 

and equitable learning environment. Our mission is to equip students with the skills 

and values to connect, succeed and flourish while affirming excellence in teaching 

and strong community partnerships which underpin our philosophy.” 

Finally, I would like to wish everyone a safe and happy holiday as we relax and 

recharge to make 2025 another year to celebrate! 

 



 

 

Presentation Day 
Thank you to all the teachers involved in organising a very successful Presentation. We were delighted 
to acknowledge our students’ successes in this formal ceremony.  

A special congratulations to our two Dux recipients – Caitlin G and Jonathan S. The coveted Maja Vasic 
Literary Excellence Award was awarded to Caitlin G. The prestigious Jason Watson Memorial 
Sportsman of the Year was awarded to Samuel S.                  

Finally, we were delighted to announce our incoming Prefect Leadership team for 2025 and 
thoroughly enjoyed the outgoing prefects’ traditional farewell dance! 

School Captains:     
Evren B     
Emily P 

 
School Prefects:  
Dalia F 
Emma S 
Piper S 
Ray-Hana S 
Jacob H 
Andre G 
Leo S 
Elliot A 

Well done all! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

A beautiful End of Year Concert 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

This week saw our annual End of Year Concert featuring a range of performance items from the 
children. The highlight, as always, was our kindergarten children’s performance of the Nativity Play. 
It is gratifying to me, as Principal, that we can all enjoy and celebrate this as a community, along 
with many other cultural celebrations throughout the year. 

 



 

 

Farewell Year 6 – What a NIGHT!! 
  
Last Monday our Stage 3 teachers farewelled the Year 6 Class of 2024 in a 
spectacular night of glamour, dancing and fun! Thank you to the Stage 3 teachers 
for all their hard work in making the event so special. The Year 6 children were 
delighted that so many other teachers joined in, many who have taught them 
over the years. It made for a very special night. We wish all the Year 6 students 
the very best for their continued academic journey in high school and beyond. 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Mural 
 
 
We would love to thank Uncle Wayne who has created a stunning mural at our school, a project 
organised by the SRC team. This vibrant artwork celebrates the rich cultural heritage and 
storytelling traditions of Aboriginal community in our area. The mural not only brightens our 
school environment but also offers an opportunity for students to connect with Indigenous 
history and art. Thank you to all who participated in this project by placing their handprint on 
the wall and we look forward to working with Uncle Wayne again in the future. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


